
"This is only the scope of work for the project. For more information, interested 

parties should contact Procurement at purchasing@stpgov.org to ensure receipt 

of a full bid package, to be listed as a plan holder and to ensure any addenda to 

the bid package are received." 

 
The work shall include the removal of the existing controlled environment room (existing cooler) 

and the supply and installation of a new controlled environment room (Cooler), per the 

specifications. 
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